
  

 
 

Mr Ashik Siddique   
Information Management

Shire Hall
Warwick

CV34 4RL
Telephone 01926 418633

Email xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx 

  
Please ask for Jonathan Sheward 

  
  
Our ref: 3139029 Your ref: Date: 3 April 2018
 
Dear Mr Siddique,
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Your request has been considered by Warwickshire County Council under the Freedom 
of Information Act 2000.
 
I am writing to inform you that some of the information you have requested is not held 
by Warwickshire County Council and therefore we are unable to provide it. This is 
because the requested information is not held for periods prior to the 2015 entry year.
 
You asked us:
 
For the years 2010 - 2018, can you please provide the following information for 
the below schools, Stratford Grammar school for girls & Rugby Grammar School.  

The highest scores that was offered and the lowest scores that was offered on 
National Offer Day and also the high& low scores  admitted on the following Sept 
(Year -7)  

Also the allocation of total number of places that was offered to children from 
eastern priority circle(circle 2-from Coventry) of Warwickshire  of the above 
schools
 
Please see the document "WCC FOI Request response doc - Ref 3139029", attached 
to our covering e-mail, for the information that we are able to provide.
 
 



  

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the 
date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:
 
Information Management 
Shire Hall 
Warwick 
CV34 4RL 
xxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
Phone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk
 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Jonathan Sheward 
Information Rights Officer


